
Multiple versions of Adobe Flash may show in some browsers.

Firefox as an example:

Mozilla Support

This may be fixed by removing older versions of the plugin in the Flash player installation folder
(NPSWF32) and possibly (re)install the latest Flash player.

(32 bit Windows) C:\Windows\System32\Macromed\Flash\
(64 bit Windows) C:\Windows\SysWOW64\Macromed\Flash\

Removing multiple versions
of Adobe Flash
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https://support.mozilla.org/en-US/questions/1068338

